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Would the Committee please give serious thought to the following suggestion:-10c for 375ml or
below15c for 375ml to 750ml20c for 1L or aboveThe community feels that all containers 10c
across the board is unfair with the amount of material e.g. glass or plastic involved.As an avid
returner to the container scheme, the feedback is that there should be a tiered system for the
guantity of contents.Thank you very much.



